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Wednesday 26th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have arranged an end of year trip for Year 6.  We will be going to Fairland’s Valley Lakes on 
Wednesday 8th July to take part in an adventure day. The activities planned are high ropes, leap of faith 
and raft building along with a picnic lunch. 
 
We will be walking to and from the venue and shall be leaving school at 9.15am. We will return in time 
for the end of the school day. We will not be able to wait for any late children. 
 
The cost of the trip is £20, which must be paid,  for your child to attend. Payment is to be made 
no later than Friday 19th June 2020 via the Gateway App along with permission.  
 
Children will need to wear old clothes appropriate for the weather along with a coat, hat, sun-cream and 
trainers.  They MUST bring a total change of clothing, including underwear, shoes and a towel as 
they will be getting wet during the day.  There are changing facilities at the lakes.  
 
We will have a picnic at the lakes and so children will need a packed lunch.  All lunches must be in a 
named carrier bag so that all bags and their contents can be disposed of when we have finished lunch.  
No fizzy drinks, chocolate or sweets please.  They will also need extra drinks for throughout the day.  
Please inform the office if you would like your child to have a school packed lunch. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Paula Franklin 
Year 6 teacher 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 


